
Rules Committee 
 
I am a supporter of the National Popular Vote bill,  HR 2927,  as I believe this nonpartisan move toward 
direct democracy is badly needed.  Please pass this bill quickly so that it can move to the whole house 
and onto othe senate. 
 
We've long needed a fix for the outdated Electoral College and this one seems perfect.  Most other 
democracies in the world have direct popular votes for their leaders. 
 
I believe much of the division in the country in the months since the presidential election is due to the 
presidency going to the popular vote loser. 
 
Please pass this important bill and see it on its way to passage. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Carol Dare, 
 
Salem, Oregon 97306 

 


